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Gleanings says if sections become too
dry put then in a cellar for a few days
and they will becorne damp enough.

Mr. Smith, of Bracebridge, kndly
presented us with an enlarged photo of
his honey exhibit at the Toronto exhibi-
tion which was awarded the first prize.

The American Bee Journal for Jan.
1st, 1892, in its editorial remarks, speaks
of its being started 31 years ago, and
for the last eighteen years it has been
under the management of the present
editor, Mr. I. G. Newman.

Mr Corneil stated at the convention
that he had secured and maintaine-i a
temperature in the sun wax extractor of
220 0. The ext ractor was double glass
and packed with saw-dust.

The Ohio State Bee-Keepers' associ-
ation will hold its next annual meeting
at the West-end Turner Hall, Freeman
Ave., Cincinnati, Feb ioth ,to 12th, 1892,
beginning at 10 A. M. on the ioth. Mr.
C. F. Muth is president.

The Minnesota Bee-Keepers' Associ-
ation met in Owatonna, Minn., on the

20th and 21st of January, 1892. Free
entertainments were provided for those
attending, by the citizens.

The Progressive Bee-Keeper is now
the name of E. F. Quigley's Journal
lately known as the Missouri Bee-Keep.
er. Jan. issue is No i Vol 2. We envy
one sentence in the salut atory, "Our list
is a paid up one."

R. H. Smith's paper read on "Api-
arian Exhibits," promised last week,
appears elsewhere. Af ter reading it, Mr.
Smith received a cordial vote of thanks.
It is needless to say it was well merited.

The C.B.J. is mailed from the office of
publication to any post office address at
75c.per annum. Address-The CANADIAN
BEE JOURNAL, Beeton, Ont.

We were unable to give in our lait
number all the minutes of the O.B.K.A.
Annual meeting held m London for lack
of space, and for the sanie reason we
were prevented from publishing some
Reports of Committees and some papers
read. We have devoted a portion of
this issue for a resume.

The 1892 Catalogue issued by Geo. E.
Hilton of Freemont, Mich., U.S., is be-
fore us. As usual, it is neat and well
compiled. On the last page we notice
the following extract. It ought to be
pasted in the hat of every manufacturer :
" 1 should be pleased, friends, to give
you credit if I could, but I have listed


